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Mr Shenk,

I support the elimination of Registration Class Stickers! I haven’t used them in at least 10 years, maybe
more. They are a waste of paper, (most police either don’t know what they mean or don’t care) They also take
up space on the windshield, they are useless!!!

Jim Castaldi
Managing Member
James Castaldi Contractors LLC
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